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Council Memorandum 

Date: March 9, 2021 

To:  Committee of the Whole 

From: Councillor Ashmore 

Re: Speed Reduction of Cedar Glen Road  

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Ashmore, regarding the Speed Reduction of 

Cedar Glen Road, be received;  

That staff investigate a section of Cedar Glen Road, being from Highway 36 to Log 

House Road, for consideration of a speed reduction to 60 km /hr; and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next Regular 

Council Meeting.  

Rationale  

More than 200 homes are located along Cedar Glen Road between Highway 36 and 

Log House Road. Cedar Glen Road also crosses into two communities including 

Heron’s Landing and Glenway Village. This road is frequently used by vehicles and 

pedestrians alike. Large trucks also are use this road as a detour from Highway 36. 

Given all of the above reasons, it would be beneficial to reduce the speed along Cedar 

Glen Road.  


